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Parks, Jeff@Waterboards

From: Allen Green <friendsofpinecrest@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 3:46 PM
To: Parks, Jeff@Waterboards
Cc: Keri Green
Subject: Comment Letter - Pinecrest Conditions Workshop

Dear Mr. Parks, 
Following is a letter, handwritten, that was sent to me and the writer requested that I forward it to you. 
 
 
In regard to the meeting on October 4th, 10:00AM, State Water Resource Control Board. 
To be delivered in the hands of Allen Green 
 
To whom it may concern, 
Please, please, please do not allow the water level of Pinecrest Lake to go down below level 5,608 ft. before 
Labor Day. As a family member and owner of Pinecrest cabin North Shore No. 3 this lower lake level would 
mean disaster. We need to be able to boat in to our cabin and dock our boat and September is the perfect time to 
work on the cabin as well as being able to get in there to 'close' the cabin for the winter! The lake level is so 
important to those of us whose cabins are on the lake! Please consider this. 
Owner: 
James M. Buckley, 93 1/2 years old, North Shore No. 3, and daughter Harriet Buckley. 
419 Beatrice Road, Pleasant Hill, CA 94523. 
 
--  
Allen Green, PE 
Friends of Pinecrest 
PO Box 1173 
Pinecrest, CA 95364 
209 965-4784 
Cell: 916 216-2844 


